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June 14, 1994

Docket Nos. 50-254; 50-265
License Nos. DPR-29; DPR-30

Commonwealth Edison Company
ATTN: Mr. E. Kraft

Site Vice President
Quad Cities Nuclear Power Station |

22712 206th Avenue - North
Cordova, IL 61242

Dear Mr. Kraft:

The purpose of this letter is to notify you of our intent to perform a team
inspection in the engineering and technical support areas at your Quad Cities
Nuclear Power Station. This inspection will be conducted during the weeks of
August 29 through September 12, 1994. The team will tentatively consist of
five inspectors. To assist in the preparation of the inspection, the team
will conduct a pre-inspection site visit during the week of August 22, 1994.

If there are any questions regarding the inspection, please contact
Mr. George M. Hausman of my staff at (708) 829-9743.

Sincerely,

/s/ G. C. Wright

Geoffrey C. Wright, Chief
Engineering Branch

cc: L. O. DelGeorge, Vice President
Nuclear Oversight and
Regulatory Services

G. Campbell, Station Manager j
N. Chrissotimos, Regulatory i

Assurance Supervisor '

D. Farrar, Nuclear Regulatory
Services Manager

OC/LFDCB
Resident Inspectors, LaSalle
Dresden, Quad Cities

Richard Hubbard
Nathan Schloss, Economist

Office of the Attorney General
Cl,,,]h~~StateLiaisonOfficerLicensing Project Manager, NRR

Chairman, Illinois Commerce
Commission
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